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From: lnfo@ladykinoes.com
Sent: September 24, 2018 1:12 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Congratulations on bill to stop cosmetic surgeries on purebreed dogs

I want to congratulate and give full support to Nova Scotia for this bill.

I am member of ckc and have been breeding oes 15 yrs. NO need for cosmetic surgery. Dogs are in pain and cry for hrs
after tails are amputated.
I am so happy that you are following guidlince of Canadian veterinary asociation. All civilized world stop barbaric
customs years ago.

Again full my support

Dr. Sandra Crowne & Dinko Cvitanovic

LadyKin® Old English Sheepdogs, est. 1983
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